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LETTER DATED 15 SEPTEMBER 1990 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE
OF NORWAY TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT OF
THE SECURITY COUNCIL

Upon instruction from my Government I have the honour to request you to
convene an immediate meeting of the Security Council to consider the situation
between Iraq and Kuwait, keeping in mind the grave violations of International Law
and the Vienna Conventions on Diplomatic and Consular Relations perpetrated when
Iraqi forces broke into the Embassies of France, the Netherlands and other
countries in Kuwait, abducting foreign nationals and diplomatic personnel.

(Signed) Martin HUSLID
Permanent Representative of
Norway to the United Nations
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